
Livonia Public Schools
Elementary Programs & District Services

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: William Green, Director of Elementary Programs & District Services

Date: March 6, 2025

Subject:  Policy JBF Students Released Time

Board Policy JBF (Students Released Time) was presented for changes to the Board of 
Education during a Study Session on March 3, 2025.

Please add this item to the agenda for further discussion during the Board of Education 
Committee of the Whole on March 10, 2025.

Board Policy JBF Students Released Time

Thank you.

William Green, Director of Elementary & District Services


